

Happy August everyone!

It has been a busy busy month for me already, so this is going to be just a quick update! 

I’m preparing to lead a team to Pedro Bay in just 3 days! 

I really need your prayers for the following….

I’m really feeling overwhelmed lately

Pray for travel and safety and team unity

Pray that we would be able to interact with and impact more of the people from the village

I am trying to plan an ice cream social for Sunday evening in the village. My prayer is that more people 
would come and engage with us and see the work we are there to do! 

That’s all I’ve got for now, look for a longer update when I get back! 

Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support! 

In Him, Heather

717-598-9961

heathercweaver12@gmail.com

This was at Pedro Bay last year…
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